
Police  “increasingly
concerned”  about  welfare  of
missing woman

Police in Midlothian are appealing
for the public’s help to trace 29-
year-old Toni McNelis, who has been
reported missing from Penicuik.
Ms McNelis was last seen around midnight on Friday, 14 March,
in the Edinburgh Road area of the town.

She is described as being around 5ft 4in tall, of slim build,
with long blonde hair. It is not known what she was wearing.

Police believe she may have travelled to the Glasgow area and
also has links to Edinburgh.

Constable  Stuart  Neal  said:  “We  are  becoming  increasingly
concerned for Toni’s welfare and are working to trace her as
soon as possible.

“Her family and friends are extremely worried and just want to
know she is safe and well.

“Anyone who has seen Toni or knows where she might be to
contact police as soon as possible.

“I would also appeal directly to Toni – if you see this,
please get in touch to let us know you’re okay.”

Anyone with information is asked to contact Police Scotland on
101, quoting incident number 1545 of 20 March.
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